
  

Newsletter Date: 
7 th June 2019 

Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Next Friday 14th June is our whole school Sports day. Children and staff from 
Holy Angels will also be joining us.  

All the children will be taking part and competing on behalf of their houses. All 
PE kits will be sent home on Wednesday 12th June so that the children can wear 
their PE kits to school on the Friday.  PE kits should consist of a white polo shirt, 
black shorts and black plimsolls or trainers (any colour). Children may also wear 
their school jumper or cardigan.  If you are worried that your child may be cold, 
please pack additional items such as tracksuit trousers as necessary, but please 
ensure that these are labelled with your child's name.  
Children from Y1 - Y6 will be outside from 9.00 -1.00 p.m.  Please ensure that 
sunscreen is applied before school and that they bring a suitable hat and water 
bottle to stay safe in the sun.  A small number of children in the school have 
additional medical needs and staff will ensure that these children receive as little 
exposure to the sun as possible.   Please let your child's class teacher know if 
you have additional concerns that you would like us to be aware of.   
If your child would like to have their face painted in their team colours, staff will 
be available on the playground to do this from 8.30 a.m. onwards.   Children 
should come and line up for face painting before going in to school.  Parents are 
invited to stay on and have lunch with their children at 12.00 p.m.  Please bring 
a picnic and a blanket.  The PTA will also be selling bacon rolls at lunch time as 
well as serving teas and coffees throughout the morning.  
If the weather is very wet we may have to cancel the day.  In the event of this 
we will send a text to all parents at 7.30 a.m. and children should come to school 
in their school uniform.  The event will be rescheduled for the morning of 
Tuesday 18th June.   
The day promises to be very exciting and we look forward to seeing as many of 
you as possible! 
 
Best wishes 

Mrs Harding 

 

 
 

Head Teacher’s News 
 Head Teacher: Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming  

10th- 14th June Year 1 

Phonics screening 
14th June - Sports Day 

9 a.m.– 1 p.m. 
18th June - Reserve 

Sports Day  
19th – 21st June Year 4 

Residential 

25th June – Induction 
for new parents (Sept 
2019 intake) 9 a.m. 

Attendance 

 
The week ending 24th May, Class 2 topped the table with 98%. Our school 
average was 95%.  
If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other day 
thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. If we 
cannot speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at your address 
to ensure that you are all safe and well. 
We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration periods 
you MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Loving God,  
Please encourage all 

people  
who have difficult 

choices to make.  

Help them to trust you 
and to do what is 

right.  
 

Amen 
 

PTA 
12th June –Deadline 
for receipt of Father’s 

Day slip 

14th June- Father’s 

Day Event 



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Jo’s Dance Divas 
KS2 

 

Monday 
3.15 – 4.15 

£1 per session  

 Premier Sports 
Fitness and music 

Yr R-6  

Thursday  
8.00 – 8.45 am 
£24 for term 

Acting Up Club 
Mrs Corline 

Yr 2-6 
 

Tuesday 
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 
£3.50 per session 

 Premier Sports 
High 5 Netball 

KS2 
Yr 3-6 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

£24 for term 

Mustard Seeds 
Mrs Quinn 

KS2 

Wednesday lunchtime 
KS2 

 

 TUFC 
Football Club  

Yr R-6 

Friday  
3.15 - 4.15 pm 
£3 per session 

Civic Award  
Mrs Davenport 

Class 6 

 
Wednesday 
 lunchtime 

 

 Choir club 
KS2 

Mrs Tullier 

Friday 
Lunchtime 

Premier Sports 
Gymnastics 

Yr 1-6 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

£24 for term 

   

Cancellation of Mass 
Please note that the Mass advertised as taking place on Friday 28th June on the school 
calendar has been cancelled. Celebration assembly will take place on this day at  
2.30 p.m. as normal. 
 

School Crossing Patrol Vacancy 
There is still a vacancy for a School Crossing Patrol person at school. Rod is only with us 
on a temporary basis. For further information please call Sarah Green on 01803 207678. 
 

Cary Park Tennis Club 
Parent and Toddler-First steps in tennis for children aged 2 years +. Every Friday  
3.30 p.m. – 4.00 p.m. £3.00 per session. Phone Georgia on 07477288881 to book a 
place. 
 
Tots tennis- Coaching session specifically for the little ones aged 3 – 6 years. Every 
Thursday 4.15 p.m. – 4.45 p.m. £3.00 per session. Phone Karen on 07847899025. 
 
Saturday tennis coaching for children aged 5 – 15 years+. £4 per hour members/ £5 per 
hour non-members. For more information call Rob on 07919838748. 
 
They also offer after school junior tennis Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 
4.00 p.m. – 5.00 p.m. and 5.00 p.m. – 6.00 p.m. Phone Rob for more information. 
 

Other News and Information 

 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 
   

Summer term Clubs  
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@olota.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline, Kate Davenport 
Named Governor for Child Protection: Rachel Nolan 

 

 

Star Pupil 
 

Not issued 

 Star Writer 
 

Not issued 

  Star 
Mathematicians  

 

Not issued 

Handwriting 
 

Not issued 

mailto:admin@olota.uk

